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The Frederic G. Melcher Scholarship for 1976-77, a grant of $4,000, 

was awarded to Nancy Snyder of Great Falls, Montana, at a rreeting of the 

Children's Services Division on Monday, July 19, during the Annual Conference 

of the American Library Association in Chicago. 

After graduation with a Bachelor of Science in elementary education 

from Macalester College, St. Paul, Minnesota, Ms. Snyder taught fourth grade in 

Great Falls for several years. When the school district decided to add 

librarians to school faculties she attended summer sessions at the University of 

Montana to complete state certification requirements. Since then she has been 

a school librarian in Great Falls, working between several elementary schools 

each year. 

Ms . Snyder will study for her master's degree in library science at 

Catholic University of Arrerica in Washington, D.C. 
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